March 1, 2017

Randy Turtenwald, City Engineer

City of La Crosse

400 La crosse Street

La crosse, WI 54601

Dear Mr. Turtenwald,

As president if Double J Properties, Inc. I request that the City Board of Public Works consider a request to vacated City property adjacent to property owned by Double J Properties at 3030 East Avenue, La Crosse, WI.

I enclose a map that documents approximate property lines. The proposed request for vacation is rough drawn onto the map to include up to 40 feet of City right of way south of the 3030 East Avenue property line. If granted, a proposed garage may be added to city tax roles.

Please schedule the request to Public Works as your schedule allows.

Sincerely,

Bruce Jentz, Double J Properties, Inc.

103 Abexander St La Crosse WI

7920165

